
 
 

 

20th March 2024 – Ofsted Announcement 

  

Avanti Park School, Frome has been rated 'Outstanding’ for Behaviour and Attitudes, Personal 

Development, Leadership and Management and ‘Good’ for Quality of Education and EYFS. 

  

Dear Parents and carers, 

As you will have been aware, on Tuesday 20th February and Wednesday 21st February 2024, Avanti 

Park School welcomed a team of Ofsted inspectors for a full two-day inspection. I am delighted to 

inform you that the final Ofsted inspection report has now been released.    

It is with great pleasure that I can announce that Avanti Park School has been awarded an overall 

‘Good’ rating by Ofsted with an ‘Outstanding’ judgement for Behaviour and Attitudes, Personal 

Development and Leadership and Management. I have attached the full inspection report for you to 

read and enjoy. 

I am incredibly proud that the tireless hard work undertaken by everyone at Avanti Park has been 

officially recognised and that our wonderful pupils now have yet another reason to be proud of our 

school. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all those involved in the inspection itself, 

especially staff, members of Avanti Schools Trust, families and our pupils who shone during the 

inspection process and continue to impress us every day. 

We have released the video clip (link below) to provide further information about the inspection. I’m 

sure you’ll agree that the children say it much better than we would! 

 

 Thank you all for your continued support.   

 

With best wishes 

 

Abby Atkins 

 



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JfAjl62VMko 

 

 

 


